
 
 
27 October 2017 
 
 

Dear Parent 

If your daughter is involved in the School musical production of SISTER ACT please be 

advised of the following rehearsal times taking place over the Half Term break: 

 Tuesday 31 October 9.30am through to 3.30pm – all cast and dancers. 

 Thursday 2 November 9.30am through to 1.00pm – all cast, dancers and choir. 

All pupils involved with SISTER ACT are asked to attend as time is moving quickly towards 

December and rehearsal opportunities are now very precious. 

Please ask your daughter to bring along snacks/water and lunch as necessary. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Sister Act 

Production Team 

 


